Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Jeremy Smith <jasmith@aeiconsultants.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 4:55 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Benjamin J. Graves (bgraves@graveshospitality.com)
Cc: Ross Stackhouse (rstackhouse@tidewatercap.com); tom@grafcon.us; Sedlachek,

Jennifer C; Scott Perkins; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health;
dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Veronica Statham

Subject: RE: Conditional Work Plan Approval- Site Cleanup Case No. RO0003273; 2225
Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA 94612

Thanks for the quick review Keith, Per your request, and to comply with the advanced written notice, we plan to
complete the installation activities on January 2, 2018 followed by the initial vapor sampling on January 4, 2018.

Regards

Jeremy Smith

Senior Project Manager
AEI Consultants
2500 Camino Diablo
Walnut Creek, CA 94597

e. Jasmith@aeiconsultants.com
p. 925.746.6028

c. 925.595.3156

f. 925.746.6099
www.aeiconsultants.com

¢ 5AEI
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From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2017 3:49 PM

To: Benjamin J. Graves (bgraves@graveshospitality.com) <bgraves@graveshospitality.com>

Cc: Ross Stackhouse (rstackhouse@tidewatercap.com) <rstackhouse@tidewatercap.com>; tom@grafcon.us; Jeremy
Smith <jasmith@aeiconsultants.com>; Sedlachek, Jennifer C <jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com>; Scott Perkins
<Scott.Perkins@cardno.com>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
<paresh.khatri@acgov.org>; dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
<Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Subject: Conditional Work Plan Approval- Site Cleanup Case No. RO0003273; 2225 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA
94612

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003273.
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Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACDEH



